SONS OF NORWAY FOUNDATION IN CANADA
SECRETARY’S REPORT
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2024

This has been my first year on the Board of Directors.  I was asked to take the position of secretary after the passing of Sharon Coles.  Sharon and I served on the District 7 Board of Directors at the same time and we became good friends.  I was honored to take her position.
This has been a year of learning for me.  I thank all the Board Members for their assistance over the past year.  Also a thank you to Brenda’s husband John who was a great help with computer problems.
As secretary I recorded all the Board Meetings as well as the 2023 AGM and sent them to Board Members and Voting Membership Representatives.
I have enjoyed the past year, getting to know the Board Members better and more about the Sons of Norway Foundation in Canada.


Fraternally 
Patty Schwartz

